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SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES

March 6, 2017
The meeting was called to order at 6:31 P.M. by Mrs Harris.  Present was Selectman Mrs. Paight.  Also present were Ed Goodrich, Town Moderator and Sharon Booth, Administrative Assistant.
APPOINTMENTS:
6:30 P.M. – Ed Goodrich, Town Moderator
Mr. Goodrich discussed with the Selectmen the petitioned article within the Town Warrant, along with the other warrant articles contained in the Town Warrant, in preparation for the Annual Town Meeting.  Mr. Goodrich left at 7:10 P.M.

The Selectmen discussed the truck to be purchased for the Water/Sewer System Operator and how the mileage tracking would work.  
The Selectmen discussed the water and sewer rates and when the new rates would come into effect.  The Town Clerk will be asked when the next billing date is and how much work is involved with changing the rates before any date is set.  

Mrs. Harris moved and Mrs. Paight seconded the motion to use money from the Hemenway Fund for a resident in need of rental assistance.  

The Selectmen reviewed and signed an Intent to Cut on Map 1 Lot 02

The Selectmen reviewed correspondence from NHDOT concerning paving to be done in the Spring in Marlborough.

The Selectmen reviewed the January Water/Sewer readings

The Selectmen reviewed the monthly report from Charter Trust.  

The Selectmen reviewed a letter drafted by Mrs. Paight to a town water and sewer customer.   

ADMINISTRATIVE:
Mrs. Harris moved and Mrs. Pitt seconded the motion to accept the minutes of the 2/20/2017 Selectmen’s meetings as amended.   Vote to approve was unanimous.  
Mrs. Harris moved and Mrs. Paight seconded the motion to accept the minutes of the 2/27/2017 PM Selectmen’s meeting as amended.   Vote to approve was unanimous.  
Mrs. Harris moved and Mrs. Paight seconded the motion to accept the Accounts Payable Register in the amounts of $13,509.39.  Vote to approve was unanimous.

Mrs. Paight moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to accept the Direct Deposit Register  in the amount of $7,614.11; the Payroll Check Register in the amount of $1,173.27 and $868.59, and the FICA General Ledger in the amount of $2,860.04. Vote to approve was unanimous.

The Selectmen reviewed and signed the General Journal Postings.
Mrs. Paight moved and Mrs. Harris seconded the motion to adjourn the meeting. Vote was unanimous. Meeting adjourned at 7:50 P.M.  

Respectfully submitted,








Sharon Booth







Administrative Assistant
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